
Are you a chef? And looking to pick up a few hours of work? 

This might be the opportunity you are looking for! 

Seton House of prayer requires a Chef on a casual basis.  We need someone to cook for smaller groups 

of up to 10 people, and occasionally for larger groups, on a casual basis.  Maybe you’re retired and still 

want to share your talent or maybe you’re starting out and want to show off your skills!   

If you’re interested please send your resume and cover letter to executive-cpc@nelsondiocese.org by 

May 15, 2025 
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